
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 21, 2023 
 

Item 17, Report No. 14, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as 
amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on March 21, 2023, as follows: 

By receiving Communication C9 from Angela Orsini, dated March 17, 2023. 
 
 
 

17. OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 
 

17.1 STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 

1. The Committee of the Whole recommends that the 
following Staff Communications be received: 

 
SC1. Memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, 

Planning and Growth Management, dated 
February 28, 2023, with respect to 20-Minute 
Makeover. 

 
SC2. Memorandum from the Supervisor, Public Affairs 

and Government Relations, dated March 8, 2023, 
with respect to GTAA Public Noise Forum and 
Airspace Changes at Toronto Pearson Intl.; and 

 
1. That the comments of Angela Orsini, 

Empress Road, Vaughan, be received; and 
 

2. That the Communication C3 from Irene 

Ford, Irish Moss Court, dated March 6, 

2023, be received. 

SC3. Memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, 
Community Services, dated March 8, 2023, with 
respect to Committee of the Whole September 17, 
2013 (as it relates to Deputation – Mr. Peter 
Christianson 1839086 Ontario Inc. O/A Young 
Drivers of Canada Corporation with respect to 
amending City of Vaughan By-law 315-2005). 

 
  




